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Comments: Please maintain bicycle access to the State Line Trail (Trail 738) through the Nez Perce-Clearwater
National Forest and restore access to miles 20-27, where it was recently closed. Please maintain access to the
State Line Trail by existing singletrack routes for use of pedal bikes. Please recognize the Idaho and Federal
Roadless Rules, which prohibit resource extraction on this landscape and preserve its wild character. This is a
tremendous landscape provides very unique bicycle recreation opportunities. Additionally, mountain bike user
groups bring positive economic impacts to the area, help to promote environmental sustainability, and help create
make the state line trail and surrounding area a bucket list destination. Keeping bicycle access to the State Line
trail and restoring access to miles 20-27 can only be a net positive for the Forest Service.



